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10 April 2014 
 

RE: General Meeting 2014: Notice for Nominations of Executive 
Members –Deadline 18th May 2014 
 
Dear IFSW members, this is the formal notice inviting nominations for Executive 
positions as stipulated under the IFSW Constitution. You are asked to give this 
your urgent attention.  
 
IFSW encourages all members to consider nominating people for IFSW roles so 
that we continue our shared heritage of having strong international leadership 
of social work. There are a number of important IFSW positions due for election. 
These are: 
 
The following positions are open for elections:  
 

Global President  
 
Treasurer 
 
Regional President Asia-Pacific  
 
Member at Large, Asia-Pacific  
 
Regional President Latin America and the Caribbean 
 
Member at Large, Europe 

	
  	
  
	
  	
  
Copies of job descriptions and nomination forms can be found on: 
 
 http://ifsw.org/ifsw-2014-executive-elections/ 
 
 
Nominations should be received no later than the close of business 18 May 2014 
and be submitted to the IFSW Elections Officer David Jones 
(JonesDavidN@aol.com) and the IFSW Secretary General (rory.truell@ifsw.org). 
  
It is important that nominations comply fully with the IFSW Bylaws and, hence, 
they should include the following documentation: 
  
1 Signed and dated Profile and Curriculum Vitae of the Nominee of a maximum of 
five (5) pages. 



  
2 Letter of support from the nominating association, signed by the President and 
one other person of the executive on an association letterhead 
  
3 Proof of a motion supporting the nomination carried by the national association 
 
The documentation can be sent by ordinary post, special delivery, facsimile or 
email. My strong advice is to use digitally scanned and emailed documentation. All 
documentation must be received no later than the 18th May.  
 
Please note that the Bylaws only allow late nominations by a vote of the General 
Assembly with at least 75% of voting members. 
  
If you have any questions please contact either David Jones 
(JonesDavidN@aol.com) or myself. 
 
 
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dr. Rory Truell 
IFSW Secretary-General 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


